
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 5, 2006 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 

Re: Complaint Against PSE for Violations of Commission Regulations Regarding Disclosure 
of Private Consumer Information  

 Docket No. U-061239 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-07-730(4), I am notifying the Commission that the parties (Staff 
and Puget Sound Energy, Inc.) have reached a full settlement in the matter referenced above.  
Enclosed for filing in the referenced docket are an original and 12 copies of the Settlement 
Agreement, the Narrative Supporting Settlement Agreement with the attached investigation 
report titled Staff Investigation Into the Business Practices of Puget Sound Energy “PSE 
Connections” Program, and Certificate of Service. 
 
As set forth in the Narrative, the Parties waive entry of an initial order and are requesting an in 
camera review of the settlement without a hearing.  The parties present these preferred 
procedural alternatives pursuant to WAC 480-07-730. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI 
Assistant Attorney General  
 
JCR/emd 
Enclosure  
cc:  Parties, Public Counsel 


